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Thank you to each of you who gave towards and prayed for my trip to Malawi. God
blessed, allowing me to not only invest in the future generation of Malawian church
leadership but also encourage local churches. Through the various meetings in local
churches, we saw over ninety people trust Christ, and had the opportunity to watch as
the Malawian believers laid the foundations to a new church plant in one of the local
villages near the college campus.

| was encouraged by the time | spent with the students over the course of the two
weeks. One morning | came in to find them singing together, and then sharing in a
corporate time of prayer together. They were praying for the salvation of the lost, their
churches, and pastors as well as several personal requests as they looked to our
blessed Heavenly Father from which every good and perfect gift comes.
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It is exciting to see what God is doing in
Malawi through the work of national
Christian workers. With simple
investments in training, teaching, and
initial support; souls are being saved
and churches planted under the
leadership of local nationals. Andrew
Dzimbiri is a testimony to this reality.
Over the past 20 years, he has led in
the establishment of over 120 churches
in Malawi and Mozambique that are self-
supporting. These pastors and churches
just need some continued investment to
stay strong and continue to move
forward.

We are excited about the potential of establishing a new Bible College in the city of
Blantyre. The education space is already available on a church campus, but we are
praying for the funds to purchase a piece of land adjacent to the property to build a
dormitory. There are plans for the students to pay tuition to help cover the administrative
costs and ensure a commitment to the program. This is a tremendous opportunity to
provide continued investment into the ministries of Malawi and Mozambique. Pray with
us as we seek the Lord’s direction and provision.



We thank you for your continued prayers and support of our ministry. Your faithfulness
continues to allow us to move forward to preach the Gospel, see souls saved, and
churches established under local doctrinally sound national leadership.

Your Fellow Servant,
Adam Gibbs

General Director of Ministry
NOW Ministries

Prayer Requests Upcoming Trips
o $3,000 a month additional o Cuba - July 26-29

support e Australia - August 8-23



e Meetings for Fall e« Cambodia - October 12-24
o Safety in travels



